
 

 
 

 

Score Choice™: 
SAT® Score-Reporting Policy 
Designed to reduce student stress and improve the test-day experience, Score Choice™, gives students 
the option to send SAT scores by test date and SAT Subject Test scores by individual test in accordance 
with a particular college’s score-use practice. Score Choice is optional, and if students choose not to 
use it, all scores are sent automatically. 

Each college, university and scholarship program has different score-use practices. The College 
Board has designed an easy-to-use process that provides students with score-use practices for each 
participating institution. Students are responsible for following an institution’s practice, and colleges 
and universities will only receive the scores that students send them. 

FAST FACTS 

Availability 

}}Score Choice is available to all students via the Web or by calling Customer Service toll free. 

}}Scores from an entire SAT test (Evidence-Based Reading and Writing, Math, and (Essay, if taken)) 
can be sent; scores of individual sections from different sittings cannot be selected independently 
for sending. 

No Additional Cost 

}}Students can send any or all scores to a college on a single report — it does not cost more to send 
one, multiple or all test scores. 

}}Students receive four free score reports with their test registration fee. We continue to recommend 
that students take full advantage of the four score reports included with their registration. 

More Information 

}}Score Choice does not affect score reports sent to students or to their high schools — both will 
continue to receive all scores. 

}}Score Choice is an optional feature. Students should still feel comfortable sending all scores, since 
most colleges consider a student’s best score. 

}}We recommend that students send all of their scores if they are unsure of which scores to send. 

}}The College Board provides e-mail reminders to students who have not yet sent their SAT scores. 
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